
July 28, 2022

Minority Down Payment Assistance
​Program Update

Reservations for the Minority Down Payment Assistance Pilot Program will no longer be
accepted starting Friday, July 29, 2022.

Reservations for the program remained open during the month of July in the event of loan
cancellations, as funds were reallocated based on a first reserved, first served basis. The
down payment funds have been fully reserved.

Thank you to our lending partners for your assistance in helping nearly 200 minority Iowa
homebuyers break barriers to homeownership through the program.

Please contact the IFA homeownership programs team with any questions.
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